Blackheath Public School

YEAR 6
GRADUATION

Parents and Carers,

You are cordially invited to attend our

Year 6 Graduation.

Parents and Carers of the 2025
Student Leadership Team

are also invited to attend.

Date: Wednesday 11th December
Time: 11:30am
Location: Under the COLA

and later moving into the hall

Light refreshments will be provided in the Library

at the conclusion of the Graduation Assembly.

Tissues are recommended!




